

2941 S. Gulley Road Dearborn, Michigan 48124-3160 313.278.3040 Fax: 313.278.8671

STEPcentral.org

Board of Directors

Jeffrey McKelvey
Chairperson

Christopher Cousineau *Vice Chairperson*

Jackie Lovejoy Treasurer

Judy Hernandez Secretary

Jeanna English
Past Chairperson

Christine Jakubek
Karl Kostrzewa
Lynn Meyer
James Mulcahy
Marisa Nicely
Lisa Redick
Terrence Reed
Nina Rodriguez
Krista Shuler
Ceretta Willis

President/CEOBrent C. Mikulski

Date: 2/1/22

To: All STEP individuals served and/or their parents/guardians

caretakers

From: STEP

Re: Potential Severe Weather

This memo is to inform you of our policy for potential significant weather events. As you are probably aware, there is a Winter Storm Watch in effect beginning the evening of 2/1/22 and ending the evening of 2/3/22. Please note the following:

- In the event of a significant weather event, please call your assigned resource center and listen carefully to the message, which will indicate the status of Resource Center and other STEP operations. You can also go to our website at www.stepcentral.org or check our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/enhancepotential/
- 2. Do not call the on call/emergency number unless a true emergency exists. That would be an issue outside of the weather that does not indicate a need to call 911 or receive other emergency services. In the event that you need to reach a certain STEP personnel during a closure, please call their number and leave a message.
- 3. In the event that a significant weather event occurs during the day when an individual is attending STEP there is a chance that we might be closing early. If this is the case, anyone who has STEP transportation will be brought home early and caregivers/parents/guardians will be notified of early pick up via a phone call.



